
 
 
School Uniform Shop Now Open At Blacktown Mega Centre 

 
 
The School Locker is excited to announce that the new School Locker Blacktown Superstore 
opened on 25th August 2023. Full details are available in the latest School Locker flyer. 
 
For a copy of the uniform price list please click here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dkUAkFEsKg6GTL_gQBv5evvJmHMOMkJl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EXW-3yIPLD895DQGh_a6fvnOYeF4Bbhq/view?usp=sharing
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